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Happy Birthday to Bob Smith!!! 
 

Northwood’s Rose Show Bowl in Marigold  

 

Fenton’s Dragon & Strawberry  

Ice Cream Bowl in Blue 
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The President’s Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well, lots to say, but let’s start with our Spring Fling….it was a beautiful spot and the meeting went well.  Food 

was in abundance as usual.  Mother Nature promised us a hot day and it sure was, according to Emile.  Chase 

drove almost 4 hours to attend…the traffic was awful.  Kris even found something that we don’t see anymore….an 

actual pay phone and it worked…$1.00 for 3 minutes, please.  Robin suggested that we “picnic” again next year 

in October.  We did some checking and the park closes October 1st so it was suggested we do it in June…more to 

come on that. 

So now fast forward to the Convention 2016.  I heard great comments and a few voiced disappointment with the 

food which will be addressed.  Other than that, a success!!!  Christina even brought a surprise…Bob Smith along 

with a cake to celebrate his birthday.  Everyone got to visit with him which was nice because he hasn’t been able 

to attend the convention for the past few years.  Tom & Bob were nice enough to pose for a picture….  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bob Preseau did a fine job fundraising for the club.  
The card game and “barrel of glass” giveaway raised 
$285.00 for the Club.  Thanks for all your hard work.  
And this year we didn’t forget to take a picture of his 1st 
place glass display winning $50.00.  Congrats, Bob.  
2nd place went to Chase Marquis and he received a 
free membership. 
Thursday night, Pizza Night, drew a nice crowd and it 

was followed by an Ice Cream Social that Gary & Steve 

sponsored.  They showed an entertaining 20 minutes 

film entitled “The History & Making of Carnival Glass” 

that was both factual and fictional.  We had a few 

laughs. 

Both our banquet speaker, Cal Hackeman and  Gary 

Sullivan, seminar speaker did a fantastic job on 

educating us on Stretch and Imperial Glass.  Tom also 

proved to be very helpful when it came for his “Stump 

Tom”.  He answered many questions for those that needed help in identifying patterns, colors and 

manufacturers. 

We held a brief business meeting after Gary’s seminar where we nominated our 2016-2017 officers.  

President, Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary, and 3 Board Member slots have finished their terms.  The 

ballot will be included in the October bulletin and will need to be mailed to Don Dorais (that’s me) by October 

16th.  You also have the option of emailing the ballot to ksd24ddd24@cox.net.  Please vote. 

A brief discussion was held about moving the auction time.  Seminar time would also have to be changed. A 

motion was made by Harold and seconded by Jim to move the auction to 2:00 p.m. This will be tabled until the 

December meeting. 

The important announcement that we have to make is that there will be no October meeting.  We took a show 

of hands at the convention to find out who would be coming to the October meeting.  Based on our count, it 

was not a quorum, so it was decided to cancel the meeting. 

We did see some new faces at the convention…Charles and Gwendolyn Hagedorn.  Kris tried her best to 

entice them to join the club…and I guess they talked after they left because they are our newest members.  

Welcome!  Now I just hope she doesn’t scare them away. LOL!   

Beth Margerum and 

Connie Smith attended our 

convention for the first 

time.  It was a 10-hour 

drive for them….but they 

said it was worth it! Hope 

to see them again. 

 

Doug and Sue Siska will be selling some of their glass at the Mid-Atlantic auction and a few NECGA members 

will be driving down to Hagerstown (me being one of them). Michigan follows and Tom is also having an 

auction in Bath, NY in November.  Check out Tom’s new website www.tomburnsauctions.hibid.com .  I’m sure 

I’ll see a few of you around. 

That being said, the next meeting will be December 4th.  Pizza will be provided by the club.  Dessert and 

appetizers are welcome.  The theme is Pumpkin Marigold and Leaves along with your new finds.  See you 

then!  Sincerely, President Don 

mailto:ksd24ddd24@cox.net
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Notes from the Sunday, August 14th meeting. 
Present at the meeting: Kris & Don, Gary & Steve, Ben Perez, Norm Spicher and Margie, Louie Carpick, Bruce & Anna, Robin & Emile and Chase Marquis.  
Show & Tell took place and the meeting started at 1:35 p.m.  
A motion to accept the bulletin minutes…All were in favor.  A motion to accept the treasury report…all were in favor.   
 

2016 Convention:    
- Gary reported we had 38 meals to date. 
- Thursday night will be pizza and antipasto. 
- 53 room nights have been reserved to date. 
- Everything is going smoothly.  Bob has lots of glass for the card game and the barrel raffle. 

 

New Business:   
- Spring Fling:  Robin will know the April date by the convention. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:55 p.m.       Next Meeting:  December 4th at 12 noon.                         
Theme: “Pumpkin Marigold, Leaves and New Finds     Meal:  Pizza will be provided by the club. If anyone would 

            like to bring a dessert, appetizer, etc. all is  
            welcome! 

 



 
YOUR 1ST PIECE, BERRIES, NEW FINDS 

Imperial Grape Stippled Punch Cup in Blue   Fenton’s Blackberry Compote in Amethyst   Singing Birds Tumbler 
                        In Green 

Northwood’s Poinsettia  
& Lattice Footed Bowl 
in Amethyst 
 
Liberty Ball Bank in 
Marigold 
 

Northwood’s 

Rose Show 

Pastel Marigold 

Plate with a  

Sawtooth edge 

Northwood’s 

Raspberry  

Creamer in 

Sapphire 



 

    New England Carnival Glass Association Membership Application               

    Dues: $ 18.00 per year per household.   (Membership renewal is due on your anniversary date) 
Name______________________________________ 
Address____________________________________ 
City____________________State________ Zip Code__________ 
Telephone # _____-_____________  Email address: ______________________ 
 
Send application form and dues (U.S. funds) to:      Gary Sullivan,671 Ridge Road, 
Wethersfield, CT 06109 
Membership includes, bi-monthly meetings, bulletins and all functions and outings. If you would like 
the bulletin emailed to you (vs. mail), please let us know on this form. 
Make checks payable to N.E.C.G.A.       Email _____     Mail 
_____ 

 

 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NECGA NECGA

Treasury Report Convention Report

For the period January 1, 2016 thru Sept 30, 2016 2016

Opening Balance - January 1, 2016 $7,255.16
 

Revenues: Convention Revenue:

Dues 866.00 Banquet Meals 1,053.00

Fees 450.00 Mini Auction 416.00

Convention (11.47) Card Game/Barrel Raffle 285.00

Other 0.00 Tom Burns - Auction 250.00

Total Revenue 1,304.53 Total Convention Revenue 2,004.00

Expenses: Convention Expenses:

Postage 130.34 Hotel Costs/Meals 1,512.34

Ink/Paper 176.13 Guest Speaker Fee 100.00

Meeting Food/Supplies 64.78 Pizza Party Thus Night 150.00

Web site 0.00 Auction Dinner Sat Night 81.59

Hall Rental 270.00 Hospitality Room 73.54

PayPal Fees 3.28 Display Awards 68.00

Rack Cards 0.00 Banquet Favors 0.00

Other 0.00 Glass for games 30.00

Total Expense 644.53 Total Convention Expenses: 2,015.47

Increase /(Decrease) in Fund Balance 660.00

Ending Fund Balance - Sept 30, 2016 $7,915.16 Net Convention Profit / (Loss) ($11.47)

2017 Convention Deposit $600.00

Cash Balance $7,315.16

Thanks everyone for food, mini auction items, 

and card game/raffle donations! Thanks Jim 

and Val for donating our barrel! 

 



 CONVENTION SCENES 2016 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(left) Greg, Jocelyne, Deb (I think 

she’s hungry) and David Noyes 

and Vickie Rowe hiding in the 

back. 

(right) Greg Dilian with his recent 

find at Brimfield.  A pumpkin 

marigold G&C humidor…he has 

all the luck! 

Steve and Anna enjoying a hug! 

The 4 

Musketeers…

Yvette Berube, 

Brian & 

Jocelyne and 

Pau Berube 

Tom Burns with a beautiful Persian Blue 

Peacock at the Urn Bowl 

Peggy Cyr, Brian Grainger and Ernie Cyr (aka Santa)! 

 

(left) The 
girls having a 
beverage… 
Robin, Kris, 
Val and 
Jocelyne 

Galen Johnson & Bob Preseau brainstorming about 
Imperial Engraved Grape 

Kris Dorais 

& Steve 

Lindquist 

What a 

crowd we 

had! 

Chase looks like he’s 

pretty happy with his 

recent purchase. 

Deb, Kris, Gary, Bob and President Don 

Christina, Bob Smith and his friend Frank Ahearn 



 2016 NECGA BANQUET SEMINAR 
SPEAKER CAL HACKEMAN, President 

of the Stretch Glass Society 

…In case you didn’t 

figure it out, Cal 

spoke about Stretch 

Glass…his glass was 

awesome! 



Seminar 2 - "Imperial" 

by Gary Sullivan & Steve Lindquist 

 

Third time’s a charm… 
another great seminar 
by Gary & Steve.  This 
year, as you can see, 
they spoke about 
Imperial glass.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Procrastination Pays Off 
…by Greg Dilian 
 
                                                     
 

Here is a picture of my Farmyard bowl. As you can see, it 
has some very nice iridescence. It went originally from the 
Dugan factory to Australia and was sold by an Aussie to 
the man I bought it from back in the 1990's. He is 
downsizing his collection after a recent medical issue and 

sold it to me 
because I tend to 
procrastinate. LOL! I 
had bought an ice 
green Grape and 
Cable centerpiece 
bowl with the 
points going up from him on eBay this past May. After I 
won it, I emailed him to ask if he could ship it ASAP as I 
was leaving for Brimfield the following Monday. It did not 
arrive but I was too busy to email him. When I returned 
home after a week, it still was not there. I was, for some 
reason, very lackadaisical and did not email him again. A 

couple of days later I received an email from with the subject: EBAY SALE. It was from a relative 
of his saying that the man had a heart attack and was in the hospital and that he would ship the 
piece as soon as he got out. To make a long story short, about ten days later I received the piece 
and I emailed him and told him that it was beautiful and I loved it. I mean blue iridescence on ice 
green is really nice. He thanked me and said I was very nice because another buyer he sold a 
piece to had called him a crook and gave him bad feedback on eBay. He said he had to downsize 
his collection because he was unable to walk up the stairs in his house and would have to go into 
assisted living. He said he would send me a few pictures of items he might want to sell. I got 
these pictures the next day and I could not say yes fast enough. So, we made the deal and when 
the package arrived, the color was actually better than the pictures! It now sits in my home next 
to a six ruffled Farmyard that I once thought was nice but pales in comparison. I still cannot 
believe this stunning piece is mine. 
 
 
 


